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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: July 21, 2020 

MEDIA 
RELEASE 

AMENDMENT TO EVACUATION ORDER AREA  
MOUNTAIN VIEW ROAD, MCBRIDE BC 

The Regional District is amending the July 4, 2020 evacuation order originally issued for nine properties in 
the Mountain View Road area near McBride BC following the Willox Creek debris flood. 
 
The Regional District has continued to monitor the situation and a further assessment has determined that 
the imminent risk has diminished in parts of the evacuation order area. The amended evacuation order 
area is shown in the attached map and the details are as follows: 
 
Evacuation order rescinded for one property 

• 4494 Mountain View Road  
 
Evacuation order downgraded to evacuation alert for four properties 

• 3089 Mountain Ash Road 
• 3115 Mountain Ash Road 

• 3135 Mountain Ash Road 
• 4431 Mountain View Road 

 
Evacuation order remains in place for four properties 

• 4460 Mountain View Road 
• 4453 Mountain View Road 

• 4443 Mountain View Road 
• 4413 Mountain View Road 

 
For properties now on evacuation alert, conditions may change and make it necessary for the Regional 
District to require an immediate evacuation to ensure the safety of residents and frontline responders. 
Residents should be prepared in the event that an evacuation is required by: 

• moving equipment and farm implements to higher ground 
• making arrangement for pets and livestock to be moved to safe locations 
• gathering important papers in water-tight containers and move valuables to alternate locations 
• preparing a 72-hour emergency kit, including medications 

 
For properties remaining on evacuation order, residents are reminded to comply with the order and should 
not trespass in the area. The evacuation order is in place to keep residents safe. More debris events are 
probable and they can be fast moving, volatile and unpredictable. 
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Contact: 
Renee McCloskey 
Public Information Officer 
Regional District of Fraser Fort George 
250-961-4421 
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